
Temporary Compliance Waiver Notice 
At the time of initial posting on October 27, 2011 the attached PDF document may not be fully 
accessible to readers using assistive technology. A fully accessible version of the document is 
in preparation and will be posted as soon as it is ready. We regret any inconvenience that this 
may cause our readers. 
 
In the event you are unable to read this document or portions thereof, please contact Division 
of Drug Information in Office of Communications at 301-796-3634 or email 
druginfo@fda.hhs.gov. 
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 CHC-CVD Data Collection Documents 





































































































































































































